
Dear 6th grader and family,
Hi!  I’m Mrs. Shirkey, and I 
can’t tell you how excited I 
am to be your 6th grade 
teacher!  We are going to 
have an incredible year 
together.  As 6th graders, you 
are the leaders of our school.  
With this comes great 
responsibility.  Together, we 
will learn and grow, build 
strong relationships, and be 
the role models of our great 
school.  I absolutely love 
teaching, and I can’t wait to 
have the opportunity to be a 
part of your life this year.
I’m looking forward to 
greeting you in person at 
Meet the Teacher on 
Thursday, July 18th starting at 
5:00 p.m. in room B13.  Our 
first day of school is on 
Tuesday, July 23rd.

Let the 6th grade adventure 
begin!

-Mrs. Shirkey-

A Little About Me
Childhood: Born and raised in 

Phoenix, AZ.
Teaching: Fulton Elementary 2016-

current
My family: my husband (Ian), my 
daughter (Ayla), and my daughter 

(Amariah)
My hobbies: dancing, pedicures, 

camping, watching football, watching 
my kids play sports

My quotes: In a world where you can 
be anything, be kind.  


